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North Ridge Farms 
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Board Members 
 
 

President 
Carolyn Leach 

222.1000 
 

Vice President 
Gordon Marcy 

222.8187 
 

Treasurer 
Laura Morgan 

265.0157 
 

Secretary 
Jennifer Greer 

222.0314 
 

Architectural Review 
Matt Petaja 
222.0102 

 
Events Coordinator 

TBD 
 

Chairman 
Scott Fairfield 

713.5173 
 

 

Group Email Address: 
 

hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com 
 

See website for individual 
email addresses. 

 
 

Christmas Decorating Contest 
 

 
The Lights are on and the 
contest is in full motion! Please 
let the board know who you 
think has the best lights this 
year by emailing the house 
number or family name by 
December 15th to:  
 
hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com 
 

 
 

Your “Homefront” News is going Green… 
 

 
 

This will be the last paper newsletter.  January 2012 will be 
the 1st edition of our E-Newsletter! We need your email 
addresses.  If you would like to continue receiving the 
newsletter each month, send your name and email 
addresses to:  E-newssubscription@nrfcrestwood.com  
 
NOTE: Email addresses will only be used for NRF business 

Homefront News  
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Rachel Roup                  222.8792 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik *         225.5597 

Rachel McLanahan *    225.5851 

Briana Vance *             225.9090 

Jillian Taylor                 222.8222 

Kellie Sulzle                   222.1937 

Shelbie Potter                222.1234 

Jade Cleary                   265.2029 

* certified 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Rachel McLanahan       225.5851 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik           225.5597 

Kamilla Bentsen           222.6144 

Jillian Taylor                222.8222 

Elena Cseh                    265.0064 

Briana Vance               225.9090 

Shelbie Potter               222.1234 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Josh Lund                      640.8840 

Michael Roup                222.8792 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NRF 2011 Accomplishments 
 

 

This year, North Ridge Farms had many accomplishments which are listed 
below: 
 

 Paid off the loan for the front entrance 

 Painted the front fence (Thanks Ken Gurr) 

 Painted the street signs/ lamp posts (Thanks Ken Gurr) 

 Striped new cross-walk lines 

 New Events 
o Ice Cream Social 
o Halloween Donuts 
o Annual Meeting - Outdoors 

 Finished the year on-Budget 
 
The board would like to thank all of our residents for an outstanding year 
and for making our’s one of the best neighborhoods in Oldham County! Our 
goal for 2012 is to make improvements that will protect the value of our 
homes and maintain a safe neighborhood. One of the projects for next year 
is new LED lights for the front entrance. Currently, there are many broken 
light fixtures and the replacement costs are steadly increasing. These new 
LED Lights will greatly lower costs (each one lasts 50,000 hours with no 
bulbs to replace) .Thanks to NRF resident, Bob Widman for stepping-up to 
help us with consulting and installation. We are on target to complete this 
project by late Spring. 
 
 
Annual Dues Reminder (Feb 1st) : $275 Payable to NRFHOA (Treasurer) 
 

 
 

 
 

Slideshows for Graduations  
and Special Events 

 
 

Contact Cheryl Fairfield  
for information and pricing. 

 939-4196 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters 

Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

 

 Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

Yard Help 


